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week: Ruby

Welcome Back! Dates for your
diary:

Friday 3rd November 2023

Our PE Day is: Monday Please ensure your
child has a full PE kit in school.

6-8th November 2023 Book Fair in
School, open after school for
visits.

17th November 2023 Children in
Need, non-uniform spotacular.

Early Date: 14th December 2023
2:15pm EYFS Nativity
performance.

Our kitchen menu works on a 3 weeks rota.
Next week is ‘Week 3’:

Meet Conker! The children were very excited to discover Conker
waiting under the wishing tree for them this week.
Over the coming weeks, he will be visiting your
homes and returning to school with tales of his
adventures to support our speaking and listening
curriculum.

Welcome back, we hope that you all had a fun-filled half term
break. The children have enjoyed telling us their holiday news.
This week in the classroom Acorn’s Vets opened its doors and the
the children have loved our new role play area. 
A little reminder about the importance of reading
with your children at home, it is one of the best 
things we can do for our children - thank you for supporting.



OUR LEARNING...Star Reader:
⭐Dougie⭐

Little Wandle Phonics

This week’s
sounds

@WimboldsleyCPS

@acorn_class
www.wimboldsleyprimary

school.co.uk/

the

We continue to work really hard in our daily phonics
sessions.
This half term, we will introduce weekly handwriting
sessions to compliment Little Wandle phonics teaching
and ensure correct letter formation from the get go!
You can find more information including the Little
Wandle formation rhymes at:
www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for
-parents/

revisit:

This week we went with the children’s interests andcontinuous provision activities focused on Halloween. Inmaths, we have been learning to order the numbers 1-5, weused number cards to sequence and ensure we createdaccurate number lines.

Next week, we dive into our new Pathway’s Text ‘I’m Going toEat this Ant’ by  Chris Naylor-Ballesteros.
In maths, we will be digging deeper into 
numbers to five and ensure we all have a 
solid understanding on which to build. 
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